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 Informed consent for clinical research in the context of acute and emergent illness is widely recognized as 
challenging and is often not possible. There is, however, a wide spectrum of acute and emergent conditions 
and a similarly wide range of potential for patients and surrogates to engage in decisions about research 
enrollment. Dr. Dickert will focus on research designed to understand and integrate patients’ and 
surrogates’ perspectives on consent for clinical trials in the context of acute myocardial infarction and 
stroke. He will argue that involving patients and surrogates in enrollment decisions in many emergency 
situations is not pointless despite important limitations that must be recognized. 
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 Monday, June 3 
NEW LOCATION: Reunion Hall, John Morgan Building 
3620 Hamilton Walk, Philadelphia, PA 19104 
12–1 P.M.                                                                                                           Information: 

Mary Pham, Mary.Pham@pennmedicine.upenn.edu 
Lunch will be provided for attendees                                   medicalethicshealthpolicy.med.upenn.edu/events 
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